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 malcolm McKay COMMNT2016/3018/P 03/08/2016  14:56:55 I am resident of the Ziggurat building next door and have a North facing flat over-looking the proposed 

redevelopment.  I object strongly on the following grounds.  1. The building in question is very badly 

managed.  Noisy neighbours doesn't begin to describe it.  There are deliveries and sounds of shutters 

often from before seven am and going on into the evening.  Any additional space could well add to the 

potential for noise and disruption. 2. The height extension of the building will effect the light into an 

already dark well between the two buildings. 3. The proposed additional glazing will add to the risk of 

being overlooked, exacerbate privacy issues and lower the valuation of the flats in the Ziggurat.  4. It is 

likely that that the sun path will be blocked, again affecting the residents of the Ziggurat.
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